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CHANGE OF LEADERSHIP  
NORD ANGLIA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL AL KHOR 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
I am writing to inform you that after four successful years at Nord Anglia International School Al Khor, Rob and 
Sarah Graves have decided to take up exciting new roles within Nord Anglia Education’s China team, based in 
Shanghai. Rob and Sarah will be developing a new dual curriculum school, Rob as Executive Principal and Sarah 
as Director of Studies. Both Rob and Sarah will remain at Nord Anglia International School Al Khor until 1st January 
2016 to ensure a smooth transition with the new leadership team.  
 
Rob and Sarah joined Nord Anglia International School Al Khor in 2011, known then as Compass International 
School Al Khor. As Founding Principal, Rob has been integral to the school’s success to date and under his 
leadership the school has grown into a well-respected secondary school. Rob has built a vibrant school 
community, working closely with the local municipality, education authorities and Shell GTL to also develop a 
world-class campus. Sarah has led the academic programme throughout the school, fostering a creative and 
challenging ethos to learning. The school is recognised as one that has a successful blend of cultures and offers its 
students the highest quality learning experiences by drawing on best practices from around the world. They will 
bring this invaluable knowledge and experience to their new roles in Shanghai. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Rob and Sarah for all they have achieved at the school, which is in a 
very strong position to move onto its next chapter of success.  
 
We have already begun a worldwide search to identify Rob and Sarah’s successors and have identified some very 
good candidates. We will capitalise on Nord Anglia’s global recruitment expertise and draw upon Rob and Sarah’s 
deep knowledge of the school, its students and community to ensure that we find the very best new Principal and 
Vice Principal to continue the achievements of the school. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Rob and Sarah on their promotions. If you have any questions, please contact me 
on andrewfitzmauricefeedback@nordanglia.com 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Andrew Fitzmaurice 
CEO, Nord Anglia Education  


